
Faculty/Staff Permit renewal 

 

Payroll Deduction 

Faculty and Staff with a PERKS paid through payroll deduction will automatically            

renew and may continue to utilize their PERKS parking permit and enjoy parking  

in their PERKS. 

 

Standard and Economy parking permits paid through payroll deduction will 

automatically renew and faculty/staff will receive a new parking permit. 

Faculty and Staff choosing to obtain a different permit type than their current permit 

type should contact Parking Operations. 

Faculty and Staff choosing to pay with debit/credit card instead of payroll deduction 

should contact Parking Operations. 

Debit/Credit Card  

Faculty and Staff with a PERKS paid by credit/debit card must renew their PERKS with 

an annual credit/debit card payment.  With an annual payment, faculty and staff may 

continue to utilize their PERKS parking permit and enjoy parking in their PERKS. 

Faculty and Staff with an Economy or Standard parking permit paid by credit/debit card 

may again purchase an annual parking permit of their choice with credit/debit card 

payment and receive a new parking permit. 

Full time faculty and staff are also eligible to choose payroll deduction as a payment 

option. 

The parking permit application will be available beginning July 20th.  

 

Parking Operations will deliver faculty/staff permits to their campus address. 

 

Contact Parking Operations at (217) 206-8502 or parking@uis.edu 

                   

                   


